
Pantomime 
21st – 23rd November 2019 

 
Come and enjoy the classic pantomime of Cinderella, starring some of the leaders from Church of 
The Ascension Scout Group and Stingray ESU. 
 
Where and when 
Three performances will be taking place, on 21st, 22nd and 23rd November starting at 7pm and 
finishing at 9:30pm. There will also be a matinee performance at 2:30pm on 23rd November. 
 
This will take place at Church of The Ascension, Calvert Road, Hull, HU5 5DH.
 
Cost 
The pantomime is £4.50 per person (including volunteers) when in groups of 10 or more. 
Mr Moo’s ice creams will be sold for £1.50 during the interval.
 
What to bring/wear 
Young people should wear uniform.
 
When to book 
Please let Sue Feasey know if you’re attending ASAP, so your seats can be reserved, including any 
adaptations needed for young people with additional needs. 
 
An Activity Notification Form must be submitted on or before 14th November. This can be done 
online at hullscouts.org.uk/activity-form  
 
Email sfeasey@sfeasey.karoo.co.uk 
Tel 01482 568239 
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